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Gasfields Limited (ASX: GFS) – Removal from Official List  
Description 

On 15 October 2019, ASX Limited (‘ASX’) announced that it had removed Gasfields Limited (‘GFS’) from the ASX 
official list and published its reasons. 

GFS subsequently commenced proceedings in the NSW Supreme Court in order to have that decision set aside. 
On 17 October 2019, ASX announced that it had undertaken not to further implement its decision to delist GFS, 
pending the resolution of those legal proceedings. 

On 5 November 2019, GFS discontinued its proceedings by consent. Following that discontinuance, ASX is now 
removing GFS from the official list effective from commencement of trading on 6 November 2019 for the reasons 
referenced in ASX’s 15 October 2019 announcement. 
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